
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Main Street Advisory Board has been canceled.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
      Mercedes Bencomo, Deputy City Secretary 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

405 MAIN STREET 
CITY OF SEALY, TEXAS 

MAIN STREET ADVISORY BOARD 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2021 

6:00 P.M. 
 


